
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

Los Angeles Unified School District 

Office of Environmental Health and Safety 

 
 

TO: Local District Superintendents  

Local Districts  

DATE:  August 17, 2022 

 

FROM: Carlos A. Torres, Director 

Office of Environmental Health and Safety  

 

SUBJECT: AIR QUALITY ADVISORY FOR AUGUST 18, 2022 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) forecasts air quality levels on 

Thursday, August 18, 2022, to be “unhealthy for sensitive groups” for communities located within 

the San Gabriel Mountains. Active children and adults, and people with lung disease, such as asthma, 

should reduce prolonged or heavy exertion outdoors. Refer to the attached map of schools that fall 

within this designated area.  

  

The Office of Environmental Health and Safety (OEHS) will continue to monitor air quality 

conditions and provide updates as necessary. Please share this information as needed. Additional 

information may be found in each school’s Integrated Safe School Plan. Should you have any 

questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to contact my office at (213) 241-3199. 
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c: Members, Board of Education 

Alberto M. Carvalho 

Megan K. Reilly   

Pedro Salcido 

Principals 

Devora Navera Reed 

Roberto A. Martinez 

Alfonzo Webb  

 

Alison Yoshimoto Towery 

Steven Zipperman 

Maryhelen Torres  

Shannon Haber 

Mark Hovatter 

India Griffin 

David Hart 

Debe Loxton 

 

 

Paulina Rock 

Pia Escudero 

Antonio Plascencia Jr 

Dean Tagawa 

Joseph Stark  

Trenton Cornelius 

Jose Cole-Gutierrez 

Michael McLean 
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Sources: Esri, HERE, Garmin, USGS, Intermap, INCREMENT P, NRCan, Esri Japan, METI, Esri China (Hong Kong), Esri Korea, Esri (Thailand), NGCC, (c) OpenStreetMap contributors, and the GIS User Community

! LAUSD School

± Map not to scale

 San Gabriel Mountains Forecast Area 


	Air Quality Advisory for 8 18 22
	SGM_SRA_cmp

		2022-08-17T13:50:46-0700
	Jennifer Flores




